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 To Inspire Learning for Life 
 
 
 
 

We wish to advise families that our school is part of a national 
project about students with disability and/or learning difficulties. 
This includes social / emotional needs. 
 
We have been asked to provide data about the number and 
learning needs of children at our school. The name of the school 
and the name of the students will not be reported. Information 
about the different types of needs and the programs and 
resources the school uses to overcome barriers and support 
children with special educational needs will be collected.  
 
We believe it is important to contribute to this because it will help 
Governments and the Department develop better policies that 
acknowledge the level of resources needed in schools to meet 
the needs of all students in Western Australia. 
 
The focus of the data collection is primarily on what level of 
additional support or adjustment a student requires in order to 
participate in education on the same basis as other students. 
Adjustments might include extra tuition, modified learning tools 
and programs, mentors, speech, reduced curriculum etc. 
 
If you would like to learn more about the Nationally Consistent 
Collection of Data for School Students with Disability you can visit 
this website:  
 
http://det.wa.edu.au/supportforschools 

 
Darrin Tinley 
Principal 

Principal: Darrin Tinley 
 

Barnes Ave, Australind WA 6233 
PO Box A630 Australind WA 6233 
 

Telephone 9796 3900 
Email: Australind.ps@education.wa.edu.au 
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